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March 17th, 1919.

Dear Mr. Night -

I have your letter of the 13th inst., and I

wish to thank you for the arrangement that have been

made to give this Department the use of rooms Nos. 6 and 7

as shown on the plan of the public building at Sarnia.

This accomodation will be quite satisfactory

provided you will have a door cut between the two room.

As requested I am returning herewith the blue print.

Yours very truly,

Dein an

Deputy Superintendent General.

R. C. Pright, Esq..

Chief Architeet,

Public Works Department,

Ottawa.
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